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<PROVIDER NAME>
<ADDRESS1>
<ADDRESS2>
<CITY>, <STATE> <ZIP>

<DATE>

Dear <PROVIDER NAME>,

Effective July 1, 2021, all Child Health Plan Plus (CHP+) eligible members will be automatically enrolled into a CHP+ Managed Care Organization (MCO).  As a result, providers who do not have an active contract with a CHP+ MCO will not be eligible for reimbursement for services delivered to CHP+ members after June 30, 2021. 

The CHP+ State Managed Care Network (SMCN) will no longer be available to pay for health care services for CHP+ members delivered after June 30, 2021. The Colorado Department of Healthcare Policy and Financing strongly encourages providers to begin the contracting process with CHP+ MCO(s) now to ensure continuity of care for members and timely reimbursement.

Active contracts between CHP+ providers and participating CHP+ MCOs will not be affected by this transition.

Action Needed 
· Colorado Access will continue to pay claims for the SMCN for dates of service through June 30, 2021. Colorado Access will stop processing and paying claims for the SMCN for dates of service beginning on July 1, 2021. SMCN contracted providers should continue to see members through June 30, 2021.
· SMCN providers must submit all claims with dates of service through June 30, 2021 to Colorado Access for adjudication in accordance with timely filing requirements. 
· Providers not currently contracted with an MCO, should contact CHP+ MCOs to begin the contracting process to be eligible for reimbursement for providing health care services to CHP+ members beginning July 1, 2021. 
· For more information about CHP+ contracting, please reach out to: 
	CHP+ MCO
	Contact Information 

	Colorado Access
	ProviderRelations@coaccess.com

	Denver Health
	303-602-2003

	Friday Health Plans
	Providers@fridayhealthplans.com

	Kaiser Permanente 
	1-866-866-3951

	Rocky Mountain Health Plans
	Western Slope providers: 970-244-7798
Front Range providers: 303-689-7372



Please contact your Colorado Access provider relations representative if you have any questions. You can also send an email to providerrelations@coaccess.com.

Thank you for your continued support for the CHP+ program, and your efforts and commitment to improving the health of children and pregnant women in Colorado.

In good health,

Child Health Plan Plus
State Managed Care Network
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